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15 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2 Children 
 
We are very excited to share that our SEND Governor, Rikki Parsons, has offered to run a Board Games 
club for Year 2 pupils. The club will run on Monday evenings, commencing on 11 November and will run 
until 16 December, which will be the last session.  
 
Board games offer opportunities for learning and brain development across all age groups. They help to 
sharpen a child’s focus and lengthen attention spans, whilst providing a structured way to have fun with 
their peers. 
 
The club will start immediately after school and will finish at 4:30pm. There is an expectation that children 
will attend the club on a regular basis as they will be developing their skills and knowledge from one week 
to the next.  
 
Due to the limited number of spaces, children will be selected on a first come first served basis, or 
randomly selected if slips are received at the same time. If the club is oversubscribed and your child is not 
selected for this session, they may get a place in a future club in the new year.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in the Board Games club, then please complete the Google Form 
by clicking on the link below by the end of the day on Thursday 24 October. If your child is allocated a 
place, they will receive a confirmation slip on Tuesday 05 November.  

Board Game Google Form 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher  

mailto:adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/UDCuCUT542ffLq8w9

